
 
 

 
 
 
Dear King Edward Families,  

 

 WELCOME BACK TO A NEW SCHOOL YEAR! Hello King Edward Community School we are looking 

forward to a fantastic school year.  My name is Brad Davidson and I am the Principal of King Edward School .  We 

are excited to welcome our new Vice-Principal, Ms. Claudia Martinez, to our school.  We also encourage you to 

check out our website for the most up to date information.  

 

It was a gorgeous summer and we hope you took full advantage of the wonderful weather.   The beginning of a new 

school year brings joy, excitement and sometimes a little apprehension to developing new daily routines.  We 

encourage you to take some time to connect with your classroom teacher to share your child’s gifts and talents when 

you see them outside.  Thank you for working together with our teachers to make this the best school year yet!  A 

friendly reminder that it is very important for your child to come to school everyday to develop and grow as a 

confident learner.  Attendance is vital in ensuring your child makes long lasting connections with their peers and their 

teacher.  If there are any supports or resources we can provide to meet the needs of your family, please do not hesitate 

to call the school, we will gladly support you.   

 

We will be hosting our Meet the Staff Evening on Thurs. Sept. 21/23, from 4 p.m.—6 p.m.  This is an event where 

you will be able to get a sense of the themes, activities, and some highlights that your learner will be participating in 

this year.  If you have any questions, please contact your child’s teacher . 

 

WE WELCOME the following  new staff members to our school for this year: Eleonor Gonzaga, Gr. 3/4; Michelle 

Hache, Gr.2/3 and Marie Kozyra, Guidance Counselor.  Please say hello to them as you see them to wish them a 

warm welcome to our King Edward Community! 

 
Friday, September 29th our school community will be taking time to observe the National Day of Truth and 

Reconciliation. This will be a day of observance to remember, honour, learn, encourage, reflect and participate in 

meaningful discussion about the impacts of residential school and to look for ways to move towards reconciliation. 

This will be an ongoing theme during the school year. We look forward to working together with your child and your 

family.  
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Looking ahead…………… 
 
Tuesday, October 3 ……………… Professional Development School Closed 
Monday, October 9 ……….………Thanksgiving HOLIDAY School Closed 
Wednesday, October 18…………...Bus Ridership 
Friday, October 20 ………………..MTS Professional Development Day School Closed  
October 24-26………………………Hearing Screening  
Tuesday, October 31 ………………Halloween 


